
27th November 1981

1922 Executive 


Many thanks for your letter of 26th November.

The arrangements which you suggest for the
Wednesday meeting are fine, and the Prime
Minister is much looking forward to seeing
you all.

crx

IAN GOW

The Rt Hon Edward du Cann MP

bcc The Rt Hon Michael Jopling MP



From: the Rt. Hon. Edward du Cann, M.P.

HOUSE OF COMMONS


LONDON SW1A OAA
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24th November 1981

We spoke on the telephone this motning and this
is just a line to confirm that the Prime Minister
is looking forward to seeing you and the Executive
of the 1922 Committee here at 2.45 p.m. on
Wednesday, 2nd December.

IAN GOW

The Rt Hon Bdward du Cann MP

cc. The Rt Hon Michael Jopling MP
Miss Caroline Stephens



From: the Rt. Hon. Edward du Cann, M.R

HOUSE OF COMMONS


LONDON SWIA OAA

20th November 1981

dui
The Officers of the Executive of

the 1922 Committee would be pleased if
it were possible to arrange a meeting
with you before the Christmas recess
begins.

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
10 Downing Street,
London SW1.

r
if Ian Gow could give us a suggestion

0? dates, we should be grateful.


